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ON FiRE NorCal Jam

The Dioceses of Northern California
have announced the schedule for ON
FIRE NorCal Jam 2016, to be held on
Saturday, Sept. 16 from 9 a.m. to 9
p.m. at Six Flags Discovery Kingdom
in Vallejo. More than 4,000 Catholic
high school youth and young adults
in their 20s and 30s are expected to
attend. Featured artists and speakers
are Steve Angrisano, Sarah Hart, Jesse
Manibusan, Jose Melendrez, Father
Joseph Espaillat and Cecilia Flores
Participantswill be given earlyentrance
to the park for a morning program
from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m., featuring praise
and worship with Father Espaillat,
Manibusan, Angrisano, Hart, Melendrez
and the Holy Fire Choir and Mass with
the bishops of the dioceses, including
Bishop Jaime Soto.

For more information and to purchase
tickets, visit http://www.onfirenorcal.
com/.

The

Vocations Prayer
Cross

will be at the homes of

The Bettini Family
Michael & Marilyn Jones
Dave & Pat Lindsay

All  parishioners  are
invitedtosignuptoreceive
the prayer cross at any Mass you desire, by
contacting John O’Brien at job1938@aol.
com or signing up in the vestibule. It is our
hope that this experience will encourage
each of us to take seriously our vocation
and encourage ALL of us to pray for the gift
of vocations to priesthood and religious
life.

St. Vincent De Paul Events

There are some
coming up this fall.

exciting events

We will be holding our 34th
Anniversary Celebration Dinner on
September 23 at St. Clare Church
Hall. For tickets contact our office
at 916-781- 3303.

John L. Sullivan will host a golf
tournament that will benefit St.
Vincent de Paul on September 9.
To play, go to www.placersvdp.com
or contact Brian at bmoore.svdp@
gmail.com / (916) 612-3835.

If you know of any business that
might like to be a sponsor for either
event, please contact Brian.

Also, did you know you can give to St.
Vincent de Paul Roseville every time
you buy something from Amazon?
Just use Amazon.Smile and designate
St. Vincent de Paul Roseville as your
charity.

Have you ever thought about
becoming a Sister?

Single Catholic women ages 18 - 40
are invited to a Religious Vocation
Discernment Retreat with the
Daughters of Charity of St. Vincent
de Paul September 15-17, 2017 in Los
Altos Hills, California (Bay Area).
Contact Sister Lisa Laguna, D.C. at
650/949-8890, 213-210-9903, or email
us at Srllaguna@doc1633.org. Learn
more about the Daughters of Charity
on Facebook at: Daughters of Charity
VocationsU.S., followusat Twitter.com/
DofCharity or read about us on www.
DaughtersOfCharity.com. Register
for the retreat at www.Daughters-Of-
Charity.com/retreats/.



Annulment Myth:

If my former spouse does not
participate, an annulment is
impossible to get.

The former spouse has a right to
participate in a case. However, if he/she
doesnot participateinaformalcase, the
case still moves forward. Some types
of cases do require the participation of
the former spouse. Depending on your
situation, the Tribunal determines the
best possible way to proceed. For more
information or direction for a possible
annulment, contact the Tribunal by
phone at (916) 733-0225 or e-mail
TribunalDept@scd.org.
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Golf Tournament

John L. Sullivan will host a
golf tournament that will
benefit St. Vincent de Paul
on September 9. To play, go
to www.placersvdp.com or
contact Brian at bmoore.
svdp@gmail.com / (916)
612-3835.

"

If you know of any business that might
like to be a sponsor, please contact
Brian.

Also, did you know you can give to St.
Vincent de Paul Roseville every time
you buy something from Amazon?
Just use Amazon.Smile and designate
St. Vincent de Paul Roseville as your
charity.
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